
 
11/6/23 
 
Amy Parker 
 
Sent via Email: amyipdev@csu.fullerton.edu  
  
Re: 10.18.23 Public Records Act Request - Determination Letter 
  
Ms. Parker: 
  
This correspondence serves as the Oakland Unified School District’s (“District”) initial response to your 10/18/23 
request for records pursuant to the California Public Records Act (“PRA”), codified under Government Code § 
7920 et seq. 
 
The PRA requires public agencies to provide non-exempt records in their possession, custody, or control in 
response to a request that reasonably identifies a public record or records.  
 
The PRA does not require public agencies to produce requested records within a certain timeframe or by a date 
set by the requestor. Instead, within ten days from receipt of the request, a public agency need only make an initial 
determination of whether it has non-privileged, non-exempt documents in its possession responsive to the request 
and offer a reasonable timeframe in which it will produce the records. (See Gov’t Code, § 7922.535(a).) 
 
The District has made the following determinations regarding your requests: 
  
Request No. 1:  
Copies of all reports, studies, public comments, and surveys held/received by the District from between October 
1, 2018, and September 30, 2023, regarding the issue of homework assignments (such as whether to assign 
homework, how much homework to assign, etc).  
 
Response to Request No. 1: 
The District is unable to locate any records responsive to your request. 
 
The District is obligated under Government Code Section 7922.600(a) to assist you in making a focused and 
effective request that reasonably describes an identifiable record or records. If you wish to further clarify and/or 
narrow your requests, please contact me at your convenience. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Rev. Geri Baskind J.D.,  
Law Clerk III-PEC (976) 
Legal Office-Oakland Unified School District 
1011 Union Street,  
Oakland, CA 94607 
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